GREENHITHE
SCHOOL

TEARN TO GROW

23/08/21
Dear Parents and caregivers,

With tonight’s announcement by the Prime Minister confirming we will remain in Covid Alert
Level 4 until next week, | wanted to confirm the continuation of our current online learning
provision while at this current alert level. Please remind your child to discuss any issues with the
learning tasks with the teacher. Remember, the learning we give is optional for you to
decide what works for you and your family, if you wish for your child to do more or less,
that is your call! If they can at least keep in touch through a meeting with their teacher, we
would appreciate it.

Devices

Following the announcement and the wish for people to stay home, we have changed the
distribution of devices. These will now be delivered to children’s homes in a contactless way. |
have sent details of how this will occur onto the parents who have requested a device. There
will be no pick ups from the school now, and any device not requested before 9am tomorrow
cannot be delivered. This is the only window for getting a device.

Please take care of yourselves and your families.
Kia Kaha

Nga mihi

Stephen Grady
Principal
Greenhithe School



